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STRATEGIC PLAN  

 

 

The Inkster Library Board has set as one of its goals for the next 6 years or the foreseeable 

future, to operate the Leanna Hicks Public Library in a conscientious manner in order to put 

aside as many funds as economically feasible to go toward the construction of a new library 

building, be it in the Capital Improvement Fund or a separate Building Fund. 

 

The Board will also make an effort to conform as close to the QSAC (Quality Services Audit 

Checklist) standards as we feasibly can with the aforementioned in mind. 

 
 
 


